
Meridian Model Flyers Association 

Minutes of the October 4, 2022 meeting 

 

Call to order   7:32                                                          attendance   5 Mbrs/5 Executive 

Reading of Minutes 

                  They were sent out via email and are on the website  

Treasure Report 

- Debits:  Bank Fees, Key Deposit Return 

- Credits:  2022 memberships  

                 Total membership        75.  Including 9 junior for 2022 

Full amounts available from the treasure on request  

Correspondence 

- None 

Field Report 

- Grass is no longer growing Terry will winterize the tractors in the next couple weeks 

CLOSED 

 

Old Business 
- Current lease expires in 2022 Eric will check with the town on status of renewal 

UPDATE Eric has not had time to go in person to enquire there has been no rely via 

email attempts. UPDATE Eric has obtained the contact person’s name and email and a 

request has been sent April 4th awaiting reply UPDATE Eric contacted the town contact 

by phone yesterday, left a Voicemail and has not received a reply as of yet UPDATE 

Contact has been made with the town and they have extended our lease via verbal 

agreement while we wait on a written one. As well Maurice will contact Eric to see if he 

requires assistance in pursuing the written agreement UPDATE Maurice has confirmed 

with Eric re assistance still awaiting contact from the town PENDING 

- Elections are coming in November we need to get volunteers to step up  for positions as 

Dave O  is stepping down Maurice and David G will stand PENDING 

- The cost of Gym Rental will be obtained and an email sent to see what interest there 

would be in using it for indoor flying after the meetings Dave O will inquire PENDING 

- Ed K requires more club pamphlets for the great Hobbies Dave O will obtain them 

UPDATE Dave O has obtained the pamphlets and will get them to Ed CLOSED 

New Business 

- it was discussed if we should move back to virtual meetings if attendance remains low we 

will monitor and see as we have paid till Decembers meeting PENDING 

- Annual NFP paperwork has not been received back from the government yet Maurice will 

follow-up at the end of October if nothing has been received PENDING 

- Terry will make some setup only signs for the setup tables for installation in the spring 

cleanup day PENDING 

- Snow rake will be moved from the sea can to the sun shelter so the solar panels can be 

cleaned by anyone to insure batteries stay charged PENDING 

- It was discussed that a reminder about full scale aircraft have the right away at all times 

as it was observed that some members may not be aware and email in that regard has 

been sent CLOSED 

  

Next meeting will be November 1
st
  at 7:30pm in the PERC building 

 

 Adjourned 8:10pm 


